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Plea to remove unauthorised shops 

Staff Reporter  

The Coimbatore Corporation has been asked to remove   shops
in the new fish market in Ukkadam that sell items that are not  
permitted.

According to a section of the shopkeepers,   after Anshul
Mishra, a former Commissioner, initiated action by sealing   a
shop, nothing much was done to check sale of items that were
not   permitted to be sold. Thereafter a shopkeeper moved the
Madras High   Court, which ordered the Corporation to allow
only those shops that sold   items that were in the list provided
by the Corporation.
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